
FARC Minutes February 27, 2010 

 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Jennifer KG4YDC. There 

were 5 members and 2 guests present. 

 

The minutes from the November meeting were accepted as posted on the 

web site. 

 

Gretchen KE4HGX gave a treasurer’s report and it was accepted. 

 

Wes KS4XQ reported that both repeaters are fine. 

 

Old Business: Received a thank you note from the County Santa for our 

donation. Jennifer has sent an e-mail to the new director of the Walk for 

babies and offered our help with communications. No answer yet. 

 

New Business:  New applications from Curt & Paula Trainer who will be 

moving from New Jersey in a couple of years. 

 

The April will be the 17
th
 instead of the 24

th
. 

 

The drawing was held for the 50/50. 

 

And the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectively submitted: 

 

 

Gretchen KE4HGX 

Secretary/Treasurer FARC 


